Young, Tony

From: e [
Sent: 29 September 514:

To: Planning
Subject: Application Ref:2015/4910/P - for the attention of Tessa Craig
Dear Tessa Craig, 28 September 2015

Application Ref:2015/4910/P

As a Owner-Occupier of Flat 2, 68 Goldhurst Terrace, (shared Freehold), | wish to inform you that, in
principal, | have no objections to the above-stated planning application - providing that the replacement
of the rear windows of flat 3 would not require the placement of any ladder, or scaffolding , on my room
terrace .

| did speak to the owners of flat 3 and they re-assured me that the replacement of the rear windows of
their flat would be done as an inside job, and would NOT require any placing of a ladder, or scaffolding,
on my roof terrace. | am satisfied with their re-assurance , but wish to put it on record in case a problem
may arise later on which may involve, or affect, my roof terrace

Yours sincerely
Ruth Tenne
Flat 2 68 Goldhurst Terrace, London NW6 3HT



